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     Market Update 

While 2007 was a good year for new business, we 
realized that we had an opportunity to write a lot 
more business than we did. Towards the end of the 
year we met with most of our markets to discuss 
pricing levels. I am happy to announce that our 2 
major markets have promised to be even more 
competive in 2008. 
  
As a company, we also pledge to do all we can to help 
you write new church or synagogue business. 
Everyone from our president on down is committed 
to providing you a quick turnaround and the best 
pricing available. We all know marketplace is 
extremely competitive, but we hope you will give us a 
chance to earn your business. 

If you ever have an account you'd like to run by us, 
please don't hesitate to call or email our new business 
underwriter Erik Walseth at: 
 
(800) 869-8904 
 ewalseth@chuund.com 
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